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 FRIDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No. 19 
7th May 2021 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
Tel: 01823 400439  

Pre-School Tel: 01823 400243 
office@milvertonprimary.co.uk 

www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Opening Hours 
School - 8.45am - 3.15pm 

Office - 8.30am - 4pm  
Morning club - 8.15am 
Clubs 3.15pm –4.30pm 

Pre-School: 8am—4.30pm 

Diary Dates 
Forest School Wednesdays: 
12th May—Reception Class 
19th May—Class 6 
26th May—Class 5 
 
Half Term Break 
31st May to 4th June 
 
Tuesday 15th June 
Class R group photo 
 
Friday 23rd July 
Inset Day  

House Points Weekly 
Total 

Half  
Term 

London Plane 187 715 

Cork Oak 249 860 

Blue Cedar 266 1086 

Horse Chestnut 266 903 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have already booked your parents’ telephone call with your child’s 
class teacher.  The feedback from the teachers is that this is working well as a 
means of staying in touch, although it doesn’t provide all of the benefits of a 
face-to-face meeting.  When restrictions lift further, and it is deemed safe 
enough, we would like to offer a hybrid system for parents’ consultations in 
the Autumn term. 
     The advice available to us at this time is to remain cautious with regard to 
removing the extra Covid-19 safety measures, but we have begun in small 
ways.  Up until last week, all desks in the classes were set up in rows (except 
in the ‘Early Years’).  After discussion, some classes have decided to change 
this to help with teaching.  It is not right for all classes to do this yet (a lot de-
pends on the number of children in a class, children’s ages and the space 
available) but it is nice to feel that we have started, cautiously, to release the 
grip that this pandemic has had on us all. Thank you for your continuing   
support,               Mr R Stead 

Paul Klee  Castle and Sun  

In Classes 3 and 4 we have flown back in time to the Tudor 
Period. We looked very closely at some portraits of King 
Henry VIII to find out about him. We then had a go at 
painting our own portraits of King Henry VIII. We think the 
children have done brilliantly—they all capture the like-
ness of Henry VIII excellently. Well done, Classes 3 and 4!        
                      Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Calnon 

Message from the MSA  
Thank you to everyone for 
your support. Together, we 
raised an amazing £790.31 
from our Smarties for Silver 
event!! This will be going to-
wards resources in school. 
Look out for more events 
coming soon. We appreciate 
everyone’s support, thank 
you! 

mailto:office@milvertonprimary.co.uk


OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Pre-School Evie for always being so helpful and kind. 
Lettie for doing so well with settling in.  

Class R Eddie for his amazing writing about the life cycle of a butterfly.  

Class 1  The whole of Class 2 for an excellent morning in Forest School. They were all engaged and 
participating fully in the activities.  

Class 2  Ocean for her fantastic writing this week. 

Class 3 Jasmine for leading her group in our persuasive writing work to create a fantastic TV advert for 
Milverton School. Well done, Jasmine—super acting! 

Class 4 Susannah for her excellent attitude to learning. Susannah ALWAYS puts in 100% and produces 
great work in every subject. Well done, Susannah. 

Class 5 Isabel for her outstanding contributions to English sessions.  

Class 6 Brooke for her exceptional input in English this week.  

...After! 

Class 3 have been working on persuasive texts by creating adverts for Milverton School. Just see how persuasive they are—
if you didn't have children already here you would apply straight away!  
We now know who to call on when we need some advertising—Class 3!  

 

Do you want your child to go to the best school in the 
history of England? And see friendly faces? Look no 
further, because this will be the place for you. We have 
extraordinary teachers and learn amazing history! You 
can’t tell what magnificent things are going to happen 
next—a surprise in every nook and cranny! We get big 
treats when we fill the marble jar and go to a brilliant 
Forest School. We get marshmallows some times. Fab-
ulous, fantastic fantasies can hardly compare with our 
school trips! Art is delightful, better than delightful, it’s 
sensational! Limited spaces, please come quick, or you 
can’t get in! Milverton Primary School where team 
work makes the dream work!            by Iris  

Impressive Milverton School! 
Do you want your child to aspire at their work? Do you 
want your child to care for others? Do you want your 
child to belong? Of course you do! That’s why you should 
definitely join the incredible Milverton School! Milverton 
School is a community school so we share our ideas. Also, 
we’re a village primary school. Not only this, but we are 
eco– friendly! Our significant school jumpers are blue. We 
also wear wonderful white t-shirts. We boast brilliant 
clubs, fabulous Forest School as well as one of a kind 
school trips, excellent events and so much more amazing 
stuff. Limited space is available, so be quick, register your 
child today!                              by Lewis  

Class 1 spent a wonderful morning outside. They remembered the fire circle rules, well done! They learnt about signs of 
Spring and listened to the birds. Their first task was to find wooden blocks with paintings of birds hidden in the school 
grounds. They did really well. We had great fun doing lots of activities, including pond dipping, the mud kitchen, enjoying 
the swing and roasting marshmallows, of course!          Mrs McDonagh 

Preschool have been creative with the natural world this 
week. From foraging for leaves and flowers in the fields,  to 
making beautiful artwork. We also set up a magical café and 
mixed potions to share with our friends.        Charlotte 

All Stars and Dynamos Cricket 
is taking place at clubs across 
Somerset. The Dynamos 
Cricket sessions taking place 
at Wombats CC this summer 
are starting soon. You can 
find out about Dynamos 
Cricket and parents can sign 
children up by following this 
link: https://www.ecb.co.uk/
play/dynamoscricket. It is for 
girls in Years 4, 5 & 6. 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
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